
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After serving 7 years, Megan Peters has asked to step down as Assistant 

Sunday School Superintendent.  The Christian Education Department 

would like to thank Megan for her many years of faithful service!  Megan 

has filled this role with joy, commitment, and hard work; even taking on 

the additional responsibilities of Superintendent during the two year 

period that the position was vacant.  She has been, and continues to 

be, a great asset to our Sunday School department! 

The Christian Education Department would like to welcome Chris 

Klassen as our new Sunday School Assistant Superintendent!  Chris has 

already been involved in assisting in the S.S. office on Sunday mornings 

for the past 2 years, and we look forward to working together with her 

as she serves in her new role as Assistant Superintendent! 
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This Week 

Wednesday, January 18 

6:30pm - Sr. Youth Supper & Bible Study @ Jayson & 

Amanda’s house  

 

Thursday, January 19 

6:30pm - Men’s Fellowship Weekly Floor Hockey Night meets 

in the Fellowship Hall.  All men are welcome.  If needed, 

hockey sticks are available.  Just bring clean, non-marking 

shoes. 

 

Next Sunday’s message – Jeff McElroy 

Baptism/Discipleship Classes – classes will begin on 

Sunday, March 5
th

 for anyone interested in Baptism or 

Membership at Glencross.  The classes will be during the 

Sunday School hour and will continue for 7-8 weeks with a 

Baptism/Membership Service planned for April 30
th

.  Please 

contact Pastor Peter if you are interested in participating. 

Baby Dedication Service in being planned 

with a tentative date of Sunday, Feb. 26
th

.  If 

you would like to dedicate your child, please 

contact Pastor Peter. 

January 15, 2017 Service 

Worship in Singing  - Praise Team 

Welcome & Opening Prayer – Harold Friesen 

Announcements & Offering 

Worship in Singing 

Message –  Lawrence Klassen 

Closing Song 

Closing Prayer & Benediction 

  


